
 

 

 
 
 

Summer Holiday Homework  
Expectations 2025 

 
 
 
Years 7, 8, 9 
  
1. No formal homework will be set for the holiday. 
 
Year 10  
 
It is important for Year 10 to continue with a level of momentum over the summer.  
 
1. Individual subject teachers will set tasks to be completed. 
2. Pupils will be expected to catch up on any missed or incomplete work and sort any files or 

folders to be ready for Year 11. 
3. Please remember that the first set of mock exams will take place in November. Pupils might 

want to revisit some topics in preparation. 
 
Lower Sixth 
 
It is essential that students in the Lower Sixth to continue to prepare for their A-levels. 
 
1. Specific holiday work may be set for all subjects. 
2. Revision and preparation for the Upper Sixth mocks in November. 
3. Pupils will be expected to catch up on any missed or incomplete work and sort any files or 

folders. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Dr Liz Pyne 
Assistant Head – Teaching and Learning  
 


